
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £364.39  Envelopes: £432.00  TOTAL: £796.39

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 15
Winners: S Doran, C Ripley, R Kay

At 9.30 Mass today we welcome children from St Bede’s school who will help us to
celebrate a special Family Mass.

~  ~  ~  ~

The next LUNCHEON CLUB 
will be on Tuesday, 19th February, 12.00-2.00pm.

All Welcome.
~  ~  ~  ~

LOURDES FUND RAFFLE
Tickets will be sold at all Masses this weekend and also at the 11.00am
Mass with anointing of the sick on Monday 11th February, which is the

Feast day of Our Lady of Lourdes. The winners will be drawn at the lunch
after Mass on Monday.

The funds raised help to assist those who might not otherwise be able to
visit Lourdes.

Bacon Butties will be served after 9.30 Mass on the 17th February with
donations also going to the Lourdes fund.

Sacramental Preparation Programme
There will be meetings for the parents of children who are due to be Confirmed 

this year in St Bede’s School on Wednesday 13th February at 3.00pm 
or in the Parish Rooms on Wednesday 13th at 6.00pm.

In St Bede’s Confirmation is celebrated before First Confession and First Holy
Communion at about the age of 8. Regular attendance at Mass on Sunday is a

requirement for participating in the preparation for the sacraments.

FUND RAISING FOR WOMEN’S AID
Hannah McDonagh is taking on a year long challenge of raising money to support

Women’s Aid, a charity that helps women and children who have survived domestic
abuse whilst also trying to prevent domestic abuse. Each month Hannah will be taking
on a different activity and on the 24th February it’s all about ‘Bakes & Cakes!’ in the
parish rooms after 9.30 Mass, where you can treat yourself to a bun or two and learn a

little more about the charity and Hannah’s challenge.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 9th Feb: Deceased Clergy
Sat 16th Feb: Harry Adams (LD)
Sat 23rd Feb: Harry Adams (LD)

Please pray for OUR SICK: Michael Fenoughty, Christine Hannon, Fr Tony Burke, Joan 
Healy, Bernard Greenwood, Ben Spiewak, Teresa Ford, Lesley France, Carol Highton,  
Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, 
Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene 
Toner, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina 
Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Stephen Collins, Darren Gunn
LATELY DEAD: Stuart Schofield

PLEASE NOTE:  On Monday 11th February there will be NO 9.30 Mass. Instead Mass 
with anointing of the sick will be celebrated at 11.00am.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 10th February 9.30 Karisma Kristin Thullimalli (5th Birthday)
5th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Kate Chapman

Mon 11th February 11.00am Alice, Geoffrey & Charles Robinson
Our Lady of Lourdes

Tues 12th February 9.30 E P James

Weds 13th February 9.30 Gaughan family

Thurs 14th February 9.30 Bridget Nolan (LD)
Ss Cyril, Monk &
Methodus

Fri 15th February 9.30 Jane Kilner (Birthday anniversary)

Sat 16th February 9.30 Deirdre Woulfe (A)

Sun 17th February 9.30 Francis  McManus (A)
6th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Mary Chapman



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)
Liturgy Meeting: Monday 11th February at 7.00pm.
Social & Fundraising Meeting: Monday 1st April at 7.00pm.
===============================================================
Mass with Anointing of the Sick:   On the Feast of Our Lady of
Lourdes, Monday 11th February, 11.00am at St Bede’s. Mass will be
followed by a light lunch in the Parish Rooms.

2019 Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  30th June - 5th July. Booking
forms are now available for the 2019 pilgrimage led by Bishop Ralph. By Charter Flight 
direct from Doncaster Airport, with 5 nights full board accommodation. Pilgrims who 
need medical support or assistance with mobility are very welcome. Volunteer helpers 
are needed, particularly doctors and nurses. Places are limited this year so please book 
as early as possible. All enquiries to Rose Shay 07724 650066 or Alex Prior 01302 
247910, or email hallamlourdespilgrimage@gmail.com 

Exploring the Bible - A session for potential and existing Readers and others: What 
impact should the authors and editors of the books of the Bible, their perspectives and 
cultural backgrounds have on our understanding of the Word of God and how Readers 
proclaim it? This will be one of the key questions under the spotlight at a special meeting
aimed at existing and potential Readers, but also open to anyone from the Diocese. Fr 
John will be the principal speaker at the event which takes place on Saturday February 
23rd in the Houlden Hall, beside St Marie’s Cathedral, starting at 9.45am with a break for
refreshments around 11am. There will also be the opportunity to take part in a practical 
session, using the Cathedral’s sound system, following Mass at 12.30pm. For more 
information, or to attend, please contact Bob Rae from the St Marie’s Readers’ Team on 
07710 116701 or email bob.rae@stmariecathedral.org 

Understanding Islam Study Day:  Friday February 15th, 10.00am to 3.30pm, St 
Patrick’s Church, Sheffield Lane Top, Barnsley Road, Sheffield S5 0QF. Led by Dr Chris
Hewer this study day is particularly for those involved in active pastoral ministry and is 
designed to encourage a theological engagement with the questions raised for us as 
Christians by an understanding of Islam. There is no charge but donations would be 
welcome on the day. Please bring a packed lunch. For further details and to confirm 
attendance please contact Deacon Andrew Crowley stpatslanetop@gmail.com or Rev 
Liz  Wills (Methodist Minister) on 0114 2610732, johnandlizwills@gmail.com . To see 
more about Dr Chris Hewer please visit www.chrishewer.org  

St Wilfrid’s Sleep Out 2019:  Friday March 29th. This year you are challenged to sleep
in the car park at St Wilfrid’s, to experience what it really means to sleep outside next to 
a busy road.  For more information please visit www.stwilfridscentre.org 
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